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HEALTH MEC DR PHOPHI RAMATHUBA THANK ALL MEDICAL 
SPECIALIST VOLUNTEERS ON THE RURAL HEALTH MATTERS 
CAMPAIGN 
 
Limpopo Health MEC Dr Phophi Ramathuba has thanked all the 
medical and dental specialists volunteers and all healthcare workers 
who were supporting them as they volunteer their services during the 
week long rural health matters campaign in the Mopani District.  
 
The Medical specialists inclusive of Ophthalmologists, Orthopedics, 
Urologists, Plastic & Reconstructive Surgeons, Obstetrics & 
Gynecologists and Maxillofacialists spent the week clearing surgical 
backlogs  and consulting all those who have been waiting to be seen 
in tertiary hospitals.  
 
"As a department, we are grateful to see unity and commitment 
shown by our dedicated professionals who through their own volition 
go an extra mile in changing the lives of the patients and imparting 
their skills to other health care workers".Said MEC Ramathuba.  
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